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The Asia Superyacht Rendezvous Team are very pleased to announce the new Host Sponsor for the 2013
event, Kata Rocks (www.katarocks.com).

Asia Superyacht Rendezvous Organisers commented “We are delighted that Kata Rocks has joined our
elite group of sponsors. The resort is set on a headland between two of Phuket’s most beautiful beaches
and will provide the perfect backdrop for this prestigious event. Guests of the Asia Superyacht
Rendezvous will have the opportunity to stay in one of these award-winning villas and enjoy stunning
sunset views of the bay, where all superyachts will be anchored during the 3 day event.”

Kata Rocks is attracting a great deal of attention in the Thailand property market due to its incredible
location, fantastic concept and unparalleled design. Situated on the west coast of Phuket, it is a
spectacular collection of 34 luxurious oceanfront Sky Villas. Every Sky Villa enjoys exceptional views of
the Andaman Sea from their private infinity pools. Ranging in size, from 1 to 4 bedrooms, the Sky Villas
have been built to the highest standards, with impeccable attention to detail and are available for sale
as well as for rent.

With 16 International property awards including “Best Apartment in the World”, the development
provides the space and seclusion of a private residence with the benefits of a luxury resort. Facilities
include a spectacular oceanfront restaurant and bar, a world class spa and fitness room, lounge/library
and function room. Kata Rocks embraces the latest modern technology, blending this effortlessly into a
tropical island environment. Richard Pope, Managing Director of Kata Rocks, enthused “Kata Rocks is
excited to be hosting this prestigious event this year. It has been wonderful to see the Rendezvous
attracting superyachts in increasing size and numbers annually. Our Sky Villa design of sleek louvres and
tinted glass panels wrapped around a modern ‘Ocean Loft’ design was inspired by superyachts, so it is
fantastic that they will be moored directly at our shoreline. We are excited that owners of the
participating yachts will be able to enjoy our luxurious facilities and we are sure that this will be one of
the most memorable Regatta’s.”

Preparations for the 13th annual Asia Superyacht Rendezvous are well underway. Sponsors have been
working together with the rendezvous team to ensure that this year will build on the great success of
previous years. We look forward to welcoming all our guests, sponsors and superyachts to this superb
new venue.

For further information, please visit; www.asiasuperyachtrendezvous.com and www.katarocks.com
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